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Aerial View from May 17th, 2018 

  

This aerial view of the site shows that substantial progress has been made.  

 

Steel Impact 
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Progress on the site continues with steel being the most visible component. Foundations are finished and 

most of the underground work (electrical and plumbing) is completed and approved.  

The completed work shown above and below is the structure for the A, C and D wings.  With the steel work, 

the buildings have taken shape. The steel framework will continue through the end of June.   

Pictures of work progress follow. For specific locations, refer to the thumbnails on the plan above. 
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The site is very busy with 6 trades working: Site Work, Concrete, Plumbing, Electrical, Steel Erectors and 

Masonry. Daily personnel estimates are usually near 40 people. We continue to be on schedule and on 

budget.  

More Information 

For more information about the New Elementary School project, follow us on: 

www.Millis.Org  Look on the front page under News and Notices for the current Look Ahead View and under 

Boards and Committees for the Elementary School Building Committee page to find prior Look Ahead Views. 

www.Facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/  Look for current posts about the project. 

www.MillisMedia.org Look under Videos for recordings of the Elementary School Building Committee 

meetings and other relevant events. 

 

The Elementary School Building Committee 

http://www.millis.org/
http://www.facebook.com/MillisSchoolProject/
http://www.millismedia.org/

